
Newsletter  

Monday 5th February 2024 

Forest Schools 
 

On Wednesday,  Year 4 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 

bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 2023 

We were very proud to receive a letter last week from Damian 
Hinds, Minister for Schools, in recognition of our school’s 

achievements in the 2023 multiplication tables check. The letter 
congratulated us on being one of the top 200 performing 

schools in England for the multiplication check. Well done to all 
the staff and pupils for their efforts! 

Class 8 Netball Skills Workshop 

Last Tuesday, Class 8 had a fantastic time learning new netball 
skills at Durham University Queen’s Campus in Stockton. The 

children had a fantastic time and are looking forward to showing 
off their newly developed skills during PE lessons in school. 

NSPCC Number Day 

On Friday, we marked NSPCC Number Day in school with a        
special maths themed non-uniform day. As you can see from the 

photo below, we had a wide variety of number themed outfits 
and we would like to thank everyone for their efforts and for 

making donations online. 

Velocity Holiday Camp  

Velocity holiday camp is now open for bookings for the February 
half term. Holiday camps will be running each day from Monday 
19th - Friday 23rd February. Each camp costs £25 for a full day 

and can be booked at www.velocitysports.org.uk/go/
holidaycamps from tomorrow.  

Spaces are limited, so book soon to avoid disappointment.  

For further information call Velocity on 01642 988009.  

Cleveland Police Online Safety Session for Parents 

Tomorrow afternoon (6th February), Cleveland Police’s Cyber 
Crime Team are holding a virtual session for parents to learn 
more about the things children may be accessing online and 
how to keep them safe. The session runs from 1.30-3pm and 
the link is on the attached poster which also contains further 

information. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Zara     Class 1: Abigail     Class 2: Holly  

Class 3: JJ     Class 4: Ethan     Class 5: Leo     Class 6: Jake 

    Class 7: Emilia     Class 8: Idris     Class 9:  Charlie 

    Class 10: Florence     Class 11: Henry     

Class 12: Ella     Class 13: Rachel     Class 14: Sophia      

Whole School Star: Martha 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Well done to them all! 

Year 4 Active Schools Festival 

Last Wednesday a selection of Year 4 children visited Durham 
University Queen’s Campus in Stockton to take part in an Active 
Schools Festival. They all represented school brilliantly and had 
an amazing time taking part in lots of sporting activities such as 

martial arts, tennis and archery. 

Year 6 and Year 3 Swimming  

A reminder to parents that Class 7 have now finished their          
swimming lessons for this academic year. There will be no               

swimming this week due to a gala taking place at Mill House           
Leisure centre but all of Year 6 will have a swimming session next 

Tuesday (13th February).  Please ensure all children in Year 6 bring 
their swimming kit to school with them. Class 8 will then begin 
their block of swimming lessons after half term. If you have any 

questions, please let your child’s class teacher know. 


